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Our vote by mail system in Oregon works really well. It is cost effective and safe. I 

believe that being required to go to a polling site is prejudicial, putting burdens on 

those with disabilities, workers that can’t get away from their jobs to vote, people with 

transportation difficulties, people caring for children or elderly at home and seniors 

like us who might have difficulty getting to a voting site. With the political fervor at 

present, it might also not be a safe space. I strongly disagree with this bill and would 

like to see vote by mail continue to be an option in Oregon.  


